
Arranging a wedding? Why not
get hitched in a barn?

Pictures have just been released of the
custom  built  rustic  bistro  and  wedding
barn  at  Silverwood  in  Errol  which
officially opens to the public on Monday
2 September 2019.
With outside terraces on both sides, with seating, the bistro
overlooks the estate’s picturesque trout lochan.
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The traditional log cabin type structure, with its stunning
wrought iron style lighting, and eye-catching bar with a wood
clad frontage, will host weddings and events, as well as offer
breakfasts, lunches and dinners.



Further  details  on  how  to  book  your  wedding  Click
here  www.silverwoodlodges.co.uk

http://www.silverwoodlodges.co.uk/

